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File Ref:

Dear Town Planning Board,

We would address the from the Commissioner for Transport fo brovide
information/response.

However, an extra time the document of following comment is necessary to be
prepared.

In order to smooth the pr'ogress of application, we would wish to postpone the
planning application by two months for preparation of the relevant information.

Best Regards,
Tim Tam

Project Engineer
Pacific Extend Limited
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